
SEATAC DIRECT 
        PO Box 2976 

            Bellingham, WA  98227 
               360-733-3666  Fax:  360-733-9152 

 
 
July 9, 2014 

 
Our scheduled passenger closed door service direct from Best Western Plus Lakeway Inn, Bellingham, 
WA and SeaTac International Airport, Seattle, WA will begin in August 2014.  We will make six trips 
daily departing Bellingham at 4:00 a.m., 9:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.  Return trips will depart SeaTac 
Airport at 6:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m. and 5:15 p.m.   
 
Ticket pricing has changed since our initial filing of May 2013.  We have filed a request to the WA 
Utilities and Transportation Commission to authorize our company to exercise flexible fares—authority 
to charge at or below a maximum fare set at 25 percent above our currently published base rate at our 
own discretion.  Attached you will find our rate sheet. 
 
The commission has the authority to approve or disapprove this request for flexible rates at their 
upcoming meeting.  With approval, our request for flexible fare would go into its 30 day notice period 
before officially going into effect on August 15th.  Should you have any questions or input please 
contact SeaTac Direct at 360-733-3666  or Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at 1-
888-333-9882,   www.utc.wa.gov.  You can also comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at 
the commission’s web site, at www.utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below. 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
E-Mail: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:1-888-333-WUTC (9882).   
 
 
Thank you. 


